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Wednesday, 19

th
 December 2018 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
As we approach the end of a very busy term I would like to take this opportunity to thank 
you for the support you have given both to your child and to the school.  
 
I am sure you will join me in thanking the staff for all their hard work and for their 
dedication and commitment. 
 
All staff are looking forward to working with your child in the New Year. On behalf of all 
the staff we would like to thank you for all the gifts, cards and best wishes, they are very 
much appreciated.  
 
May the Peace and Joy of Christmas be with you and your families, Happy New Year!  
 
God Blessings 

 

Mrs JR O’Keeffe 
Headteacher 
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